

Town of Holbrook Jublic Morks Department 50 North Franklin Street

50 North Franklin Street Holbrook, Massachusetts 02343

Resident Notification

Subject: Sycamore Street Water Tank Replacement

Dear Resident:

The Department of Public Works will be starting a new project at the Sycamore Street water storage tank site on March 25, 2024. The Town has hired a contractor to construct a new water storage tank and fencing on the site. This project is essential to maintain the reliability of the Town's water system infrastructure.

Construction activities will begin the week of March 25, 2024, and last through the end of October. Work hours will be Monday through Friday, from 7 a.m. until 5 p.m. An engineer representing the Town will be on-site to observe the contractors work.

We appreciate your cooperation during this very important public construction project. If you have any questions, please contact the Department of Public works at 781-767-1800.